
To whom it may concern: 
 
My electricity bill from June was the highest ever at $167.00 and I thought it was because of my new 
central air and the hottest June we have ever had, then Julys bill showed up at $213.00 ...I flipped and 
made some phone calls and all I got was it is what it is and like no answers to my questions of why....the 
delivery charges had been approved to increase by the state regulators...really ?  
This is just plain GREED ! specially with the pandemic going on. 
 
Hopefully there will be competition in the state soon because I will never stay with Eversource....pure 
profits over people. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bill Poleshuk 
Project Superintendent  
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